

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Dr Ian Barber PhD, BSc, LRPS, PGCE Head of Science enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

4th October 2018

Dear Parent,

PGL Activity Weekend Friday 20th – Monday 23rd September 2019

An activities weekend is being organised for Year 6 children (current Year 5) to take place Friday 20th – Monday 23rd September 2019. Departure will be after lunch on Friday, returning to school at 3.35pm on Monday. We have initially booked accommodation for 40 pupils, although it should be possible to increase this number if necessary.

The cost of the trip will be £170 which will include full board, activities and transport.

We will be staying at the PGL Centre 'Tregoyd House' on the edge of the Brecon Beacons National Park, a venue we have used for the past 10 years. This promises to be a fantastic weekend packed with lots of exciting activities. In the past these have included:

Abseiling	Archery	Trapeze	Kayaking
Climbing	Aeroball	Rifle Shooting	Sensory Trail
Zip wire	Disco	Camp Fire	Challenge Couirse
Canoeing	Jacob's Ladder	Raft Building	Survivor

To confirm a place on this trip please place the completed form in a sealed envelope marked 'PGL Tregoyd' with your child's name and form on and return to the School Office by Monday 15th October. You may pay the deposit of £100 either by cheque (please include in the envelope with the booking form), via BACS, ParentPay or Childcare Vouchers.

Once your child has a definite place, (s)he is committed to going on the trip except under very exceptional circumstances, and payments cannot be returned.

Yours sincerely,

Jen Boldet

Dr Ian Barber Head of Science

PGL Activity Weekend Friday 20th – Monday 23rd September 2019

I would liketo join the PGL Activity Weekend.
I enclose a deposit of £100. Please indicate below your choice of payment method.
 I will pay by ParentPay I will pay by cheque, please make cheques payable to 'H.C.S.' I will pay by BACS I will pay with Childcare Vouchers If you have any questions regarding payment please contact Mathew Madeley, his email address is: m.madeley@herefordcs.com
Signed (parent/guardian)
Please return to the School Office by Monday 15 th October